
Important notices 

For you and your childrenõs safety, extra measures are still in place in order to minimise any risks. Par-
ents are reminded to socially distance from other families when on preschool grounds and to wear a 
face covering at all times.  A temperature check of every child will take place before they enter pre-
school and should they have a temperature of 38C or above they  will be unable to attend and MUST 
return home. A  COVID 19 test must then be booked for them. If any member of your household needs 
to isolate, please keep your child at home, for everyoneõs safety. Should your child be unwell,  please 

keep them at home and notify Katherine by phone, text or email:   

manager@kingswoodpreschoolgroup.co.uk 

A gentle reminder we are strictly NO NUTS or products for lunch club. All small foods olives, grapes, 
tomatoes MUST be cut horizontally to avoid choking. Staff will be unable to cut these up for children 

during lunch club and they will be returned home untouched.   

Please can we have wellie boots at preschool ONLY if it has been raining the day before. All children still need a 
complete change of clothes at preschool should they need them. 

 

Whatõs happening this week in Preschool 

Stay and play sessions will be resuming, in the garden area, for children new to the 
setting towards the end of the week. Our intern Hannah will also be returning on 
Monday 8th. We will be continuing with our ôspecial craftõ next week as well as oth-

er creative activities.  

We will be continuing with our regular yoga and dough disco on alternate Mondays/
Fridays so please put your child in comfy bottoms. 

Whatõs out this week? 

We will have the dolls house out complete with furniture and people. The car track 
and ramps will be roaring into life. Noahõs ark with animals will be floating along for 
a visit. We will as always have a carousal for sensory and fine motor activities 

throughout the week. The large & small climbing frames will be out during the week 
too.  

           


